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We held our 'Kitchen Club' this week and invited our residents to do some cake decorating here at Woodstock Residential

Care Home.

Chocolate and vanilla cakes were the order of the day - all ready to be decorated with lots of yummy treats including chocolate

drops, sprinkles, multicoloured icing and marshmallows.

We all liked being creative with our designs and especially enjoyed being able to eat them when they were finished! Delicious!
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